
                

 

Cool Japan Fund Inc. 

Tokyo, April 15, 2021 

 

 

 

Cool Japan Fund became aware that a number of phishing emails purporting to 

be from Cool Japan Fund have been sent. 

 

These emails are in no way associated with Cool Japan Fund or with its staff 

members. Once you reply or click any links, it could cause harm to your devices or 

yourself. 

Cool Japan Fund wishes to warn the recipients of these emails, and please 

immediately delete the email which you think is doubtful.  

The genuine email from Cool Japan Fund includes ”xxx@cj-fund.co.jp” in its 

address. However, in case of spoofed sender’s address itself, please give high 

attention to the main text as well if it contains any suspicious points. 

 

  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the following team. 

 

 

 

 

Phishing Email ALERT 

Contact for details regarding this document: 

Cool Japan Fund (PR representative: Kameyama, Okuyama) Tel ＋81(0)3-6406-7500 

Cool Japan Fund Homepage: https://www.cj-fund.co.jp/en/ 

 


